
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

STE. GENEVIEVE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
 

Posted August 18, 2025  
 

Notice is hereby given that the Ste. Genevieve County Health Department shall hold a 
Public Hearing on August 26th, 2025 at 4:30p.m. at the Ste. Genevieve County Health 
Department located at 115 Basler Street, Ste. Genevieve MO 63670 (lower level). 
 

This is an open meeting and the public is encouraged to attend 
 
 

The agenda of this meeting includes: 
 

 

1.  Call to Order by Board President. 
 
2. § 67.110 RSMo. Citizens shall be heard prior to the 
approval of adopting the Ste. Genevieve County Health 
Departments ad valorem property tax rates for the 
single year of 2026. 
 
3. Public Hearing Adjournment. 
 
 

Jennifer Mueller, Administrator 
Ste. Genevieve County Health Department 

    115 Basler Drive 
Ste Genevieve, MO 63670 

(573) 883-7411 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
 


